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Police Commission Meeting-November 21, 2019 

Police Commission Meeting 
November 21, 2019, 6:00 p.m. 
Courthouse, 23 Plattekill Ave. 

 
Present: Commissioner Neil Bettez, Commissioner Dan Torres, Commissioner Marty Irwin 
Absent: Commissioner David Brownstein, Commissioner Julie Seyfert-Lillis 
 
At 6:04 p.m. a motion was made by Commissioner Bettez to open the meeting with the pledge. 
Seconded by Commissioner Irwin, all aye votes cast, motion carried.   
 
Agenda: A motion was made by Commissioner Bettez to adopt the agenda. Seconded by 
Commissioner Torres, all aye votes cast, motion carried.  
 
Public Input: None 
 
At 6:07 p.m. Commissioner Seyfert-Lillis arrived. 
 
Executive Session: 
At 6:08 p.m. a motion was made by Commissioner Bettez to go into executive session with Sgt. 
Lewis and then Sgt. Koch. Seconded by Commissioner Torres, all aye votes cast, motion carried.  
At 6:59 p.m. a motion was made by Commissioner Bettez to come out of executive session with no 
action taken. Seconded by Commissioner Irwin, all aye votes cast, motion carried.  
 
Full-time Officer hiring request: 
A motion was made by Commissioner Bettez to refer the hiring of Michael Rizzo as full-time officer 
to the Town Board. Seconded by Commissioner Torres, all aye votes cast, motion carried.  
 
Monthly Report-October 2019: 
Defensive Actions (3) 

1. Resisting Arrest, Disorderly Conduct 
2. Resisting Arrest, Disorderly Conduct 
3. Resisting Arrest, OGA, Harassment (2 counts), Trespass 

Commendations (5) 
1. A call was received for Officer Rizzo from the New Paltz Rescue Squad on a job well done 

during his assistance with a patient and the crew.  
2. An email was received for Officer Quigley and Det. Judge thanking them for allowing the Cub 

Scouts to tour the Police Department. 
3. A note was received for Officer Quigley thanking her for assistance with a lost cell phone. 
4. A letter was received for Officers Redmond and Bernhardsen thanking them for their service 

in helping a young woman work through some personal issues.  
5. A letter was received for Officer Bunce from the Commissioner of the NYPD thanking him for 

participating in the funeral procession of a NYPD Officer.  
 
Transfer of Funds: 
A motion was made by Commissioner Bettez to refer to the transfer funds into the Police 
Equipment line AAA-522-3120-200 from the Police Contractual line 3120.400 in the amount of 
$2,372.00 Seconded by Commissioner Irwin, all aye votes cast, motion carried.  
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At 7:09 p.m. a motion was made by Commissioner Bettez to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by 
Commissioner Torres, all aye votes cast, motion carried.  
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
Rosanna Rosenkranse 
Town Clerk 
 

 


